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Message Body:
To the hard working staff on the EMRA team.
I would like to support the RSES amendments seeking the extension of the Metro to South Dublin & the Red
Luas extensions. These include City center Metro extension to Knocklyon, Tallaght Luas extended to
Booterstown creating a south orbital route linking the existing Luas, proposed Metro and Dart. Finally the
extension of the Saggart Luas to Hazelhatch (currently in SDCC's development plan as a transport rail corridor),
this line will open up land for sustainable transport.
Yours faithfully and many thanks,
Cllr Francis Noel Duffy
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